

## **CHRIS WERNER**

for BRIGHTON TOWN COUNCIL

## Dear Neighbor,

Over the past week, mail attacking our opponents and claiming to advocate for our campaigns has been distributed within the Town of Brighton without our authorization or consent. We did not participate in the creation or distribution of these mail pieces. We do not support the divisive tone they take. Frankly, we find them disturbing. Such attacks do not reflect our message, our style, or Brighton's values.

To have our names and photos associated with divisive, national rhetoric is extremely distressing.

We are running for Brighton Town Board in order to work collaboratively and get things done. That's what we can bring to Brighton: broad experience and a practical approach that leads to tangible results.

## Our Pledge:

Over the coming weeks and months, we will continue to run the same campaign that we have thus far: one focused on identifying the most pressing issues in our community and addressing them through thoughtful analysis and collaboration.

Sincerely,

Nate Salzman

Chris Werner